Patron: His Excellency the Right Honourable Viscount De L'Isle, V.C., P.C., G.C.M.G., K.St.J., Governor-General of the Commonwealth of Australia.



THE INSTITUTION OF RADIO ENGINEERS AUSTRALIA

TELEPHONE: 27 1039

TELEGRAMS:
Instradio, Sydney

HEAD OFFICE:
SCIENCE HOUSE, 157 GLOUCESTER ST., SYDNEY
Box 3120, G.P.O., Sydney

DIVISIONS IN ALL STATES

Engineering Division, G.P.O., HOBART.

3rd December, 1963.

Dear Dr. Reber,

To honour Radio Founders Day, 12th December, the Tasmanian Division of the Institution of Radio Engineers, Australia, is celebrating the occasion by a dinner at Highfield Hotel, Bathurst Street.

The members of the Institution would be honoured if you and your wife would be our guests at this celebration.

Members and their wives will be assembled at the Hotel at 7.00 p.m. and dinner is scheduled to commence at 7.30 p.m. Dress is informal.

Your acceptance of the invitation would be greatly appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

205/

Chairman of the Tasmanian Division.

G.W. Larsson

Dr. Reber, c/- C.S.I.R.O., Stowell Avenue, BATTERY POINT.

TAS.

accepted on 9/14/63

Consomme Celestiné

Cream of Asparagus

Fillet of Whiting Caprice

Chicken Parmesan

Vegetables in Season

Plum Pudding and Brandy Sauce

Apple Pie and Ice Cream

Coffee

THE QUEEN - Mr. G. W. Larsson

THE DAY WE CELEBRATE - Mr. J. W. Brodie

GUESTS – Mr. R. H. Drake

RESPONSE - Dr. G. Reber

•

GESTURE BY INSTITUTE

Honour for pioneer

THE council of the Institution of Radio Engineers of Australia has conferred honorary membership on leading American ra-dio astronomer Dr. Grote Reber.

This was announced last night by the secretary of the Hobart division of the institution (Mr. J. H. Brodie) at the annual radio Founders' Day dinner at Highfield Ho-

Dr. Reber, of the Research Corporation of America, pioneered science of radio astro-nomy. At present he is working at Bothwell, in conjunction with the University of Tasmania.

The honour was conferred in recognition of his outstanding work in this field.

Mr. Brodie said the fact that the Institution of Radio Engineers would change its name to the Institution of Radio and Electronic Engineers in January was symbolic of the expansion in all Belds of the radio industry.

The most startling recent developments had been the perfecting of long-distance oversea cable communication, and communication by artificisticlities.

About 30 people attended the dinner, and guests included Dr. Reber. Mr. A. Winter, of the Australian Broadcasting Commission, and Dr. R. L. Dowden, of the University of Tasmania and Mrs. Dowden.